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PARISH STAFF 

Rev. James M. DiPerri, Pastor  parish@olca.org 

Rev. James F. Hawker, Senior Priest Assisting 

Patrick Fiorillo, Seminarian partrick.fiorillo@sjs.edu 

John Barry, Religious Education Coordinator  religiouseducation@olca.org 

Miriam Dorovski, Finance Manager  finance@olca.org 

Sharon Micco, Parish Office Manager  parish@olca.org 

Chandra Minor, School Principal  principal@ourladysacademy.org 

Mary Gotgart, School Office Manager  office@ourladysacademy.org 

OUR LADY COMFORTER OF THE AFFLICTED 

          Church: 880 Trapelo Rd, Waltham, MA 02452-4845   www.olca.org            

Parish Office/Religious Education: 920-R Trapelo Rd.,                             

Waltham, MA 02452-4845 

(781) 894-3481 Å Fax (781) 894-0021  

Our Ladyôs Academy: 920 Trapelo Rd.,                        

Waltham, MA 02452-4845 

   (781) 899-0353 Å www.ourladysacademy.org 

   Parish Office HoursïMonday-Friday 8:00AM-4:00PM 

   Academy Office HoursïMonday-Friday 7:45AM-2:45PM 

MASS 

 Monday, Wednesday, Friday  8AM 

 First Friday Mass   9AM (only) 

 Saturday (Vigil)   4PM 

 Sunday   9AM, 11AM 

 Holy Day   As Announced 
 

BAPTISM 

During Mass or on selected Sunday each month at    

12:15 PM . Please contact parish office. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

Arrangements six months-one year in advance by  

appointment.  Please contact the parish office. 
 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION (RCIA) 

Anyone interested in journeying in faith to receive the 

sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation, Eucharist, please 

contact the parish office. 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE AND RECONCILIATION 

Every Saturday from 3:15 - 3:45 PM in the Reconciliation 

Room located just inside the front of the church at the 

handicap entrance, baptismal font side of church. Other 

scheduled opportunities throughout the year, as well as by 

appointment. 
 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

The Sacrament of The Sick will be administered on the 

last weekend of each month after the 4PM and 11AM 

Masses. Who can receive this sacrament? Those who are 

aged, chronically ill, are having treatments or will be 

having surgery. We invite you to come receive the 

Sacrament of the Sick, a source of strength, healing and 

grace. 

 

HOMEBOUND MINISTRY 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion bring Holy 

Communion to those unable to attend Sunday Mass. 

Please contact the parish office to make arrangements. 

For more information on the Catholic Faith visit www.usccb.org  
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Saturday May 23                

4:00 pm   Marie McClallen    16th Anniversary 

Sunday  May 24    

 9:00 am Luigi and Manrico Pellegrini    Memorial 

**All Members of Our LadyôsðLiving and Deceased**             

11:00 am Joseph and Ginny Fournier    Memorial 

Monday  May 25ðMemorial Day   

  9:00 am  Bienvinido Maurillo     Memorial 

Wednesday May 27                                                

8:00 am  Kathleen Reed and Ralph Reed    Memorial 

Friday  May 29                           

8:00 am    Leo P. Landry      Memorial 

Saturday May 30       

4:00 pm  Ronald Caterino       1st Anniversary 

Sunday  May 31      

9:00 am  James M. Kennedy and Catherine and   

  Francis Kennedy    

*All Members of Our LadyôsðLiving and Deceased*  

11:00 am     Paolo and Francesca Terrasi and Angela 

  Zammuto   

UPCOMING COLLECTIONS 

May 23/24:  Regular                                               

May 30/31:  Regular                                                             

June 6/7:  Regular and Special Monthly                         

June 13/15:  Regular                                                       

June 20/21:  Regular 

PERFECT GIFTð1000 CLUB 

The perfect gift for that hard to buy for person.  

Memberships are $55 per year.  Our next     

drawing is Sunday, June 14 at 12:30pm in 

the school cafeteria.    JOIN     TODAY!!! 

Name:  

__________________________________  

Address:  

__________________________________ 

Phone:____________________________                    

Fill out and return to Sharon in the parish      

office. 

MEMORIAL CANDLE STANDS 

May renewals have been sent out.  There are a few 

candles available to purchase in memory of a loved 

one or for a special intention.  The cost is $250 for a 

year.  If interested, contact Sharon in the parish office. 

COLLECTION FOR TROOPSðNow until June 5 

The collection for the troop of parishioner Sgt. Ian           

Wagonerôs is still underway.  This collection will     

conclude on June 5.  Items needed are deodorants, 

shampoo, soap, lotion, body wash, toothbrush,        

toothpaste, chap stick, shaving cream, disposable       

razors.  Sealed food (foil packs of tuna or chicken or 

easy open, pop top cans of tuna)Σ cup of noodles, hard 
candy or monetary donation towards shipping.  Bring 

items to parish office where boxes will be located.  

Thank you in advance for your continued support of our 

troops.  

COLLECTION INFORMATION 

May 16/17:  $5,454 Special Monthly: $2,628 

SAVE THE DATE 

Come Celebrate the 50th Anniversary of Our School 

Our Ladyôs Academy / Our Lady Comforter of the     

Afflicted School  

Anniversary Mass at 4:00 on Saturday, June 6th 

Please tell your family and friends. 
Hope you can join us. 

DAUGHTERS OF ST. PAUL 

The Daughters of St. Paul will be here after all the 

Masses the weekend of June 6/7 selling books and 

materials. 

CANOBIE LAKE  

Fr. DiPerri will join the altar servers and the          

childrenôs choir on their annual trip to Canobie Lake 

on Saturday, June 6.  This is a small way to show our      

appreciation to the children and young adults who 

dedicate their time to our parish.   

NOTE:  Memorial Day Monday, May 25ðMass is 

at 9:00am 
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OUR LADYôS ACADEMY NEWS 

 Greetings from Grade 1B! We have been enjoying the lovely weather and working very hard. In our reli-

gion class, we are busily preparing to host the mass on Ascension Thursday. We send a special thank you to Sr. 

Marie who is helping us learn the meaning of the parts of the mass and guiding us through the readings. We also 

send a special thank you to Mrs. Ashba, our religion teacher, for the beautiful lesson she taught us about the 

meaning of Ascension Thursday. As part of our reading class we have just completed our second "Book Talk" 

where we present an interesting book to our classmates. We each try to inspire our friends to read a good book 

that they may not have heard of yet. In writing class, we are hard at work on our hard cover books that we will 

present at our "Publishing Party" in June. In math, we have just worked on measurement and are ready to take on 

fractions. Finally in Science, we are getting ready to go on a "Rock Safari." As we enjoy this beautiful time of 

year, we wish you all a Happy Spring! 

FR. RAMON GARCIA 

Congratulations to Fr. Ramon Garcia who was ordained a priest of the            

Archdiocese of Hartford, CT last weekend.  May God continue to guide him on 

his faith journey. 

UPCOMING SCHOOL MASSES 

First FridayðJune 5 at 9:00am                                   

8th Grade Graduation MassðJune 9 at 6:00pm        

Last day of School MassðFriday, June 19 at 9:00am 

CONSOLING THE HEART OF JESUS 

The 10 week study of "Consoling the Heart of Jesus" was attended and completed by 16 members.  We look      

forward to practicing what we have learned and continuing our study in the fall with another 10 week study       

focused on "Wisdom and Works of Mercy".  Watch for information on how and when to register in the bulletin 

this summer. 


